
Salome Consolidated Elementary School  
District #30 

 
Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the 
members of the Salome Consolidated Elementary School District 
Board of Education #30 and to the general public that the Salome 
Consolidated Elementary School District Board of Education 
regularly scheduled board meeting of November 16, 2021, will be 
canceled.    

 
The Board meeting scheduled  

for  
Monday, September 19, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 

has been canceled  
 

The next scheduled meeting will be held on 
 Monday, October 10, 2022, 6:00 PM at Salome 

Consolidated Elementary School, Room 109, located at 
38128 Saguaro, Salome, Arizona 85348. 


